
 

 

 Memorandum: 

To:  Associations, Board members and Zone Directors 

CC: Grey Power Federation Office 

From: Russell Bird – Chair Grey Power Federation Communications Standing Committee 

Date: 19/2/2024 

Subject: Introducing the New Chairperson and Deputy Chairperson of the Communications 
Standing Committee 

The Federation Board is excited to announce some important changes to our organization's 
Communications Standing Committee. 

During the recent Board meeting on 14th February 2024, I was appointed by the Federation Board as the 
new Chairperson of the Communications Standing Committee. 

I bring a wealth of experience as President of Far North Grey Power and Zone 1 Director, which is an 
invaluable asset in driving effective communication strategies. 

The Board also appointed Gayle Chambers as the new Deputy Chairperson. Gayle, President of 
Marlborough, and Zone 5 Director, brings a strong background in leadership and communication skills 
that will undoubtedly contribute to our committee's success. 

With this dynamic duo at the helm, I am confident that our committee will excel in fostering progressive 
communication channels and ensure the timely execution of tasks. 

I kindly request your cooperation in supporting our endeavours for improved communication within our 
organization. 

Should you have any suggestions or ideas on how I can further enhance the Federation’s communication 
efforts, please do not hesitate to reach out. Your input is highly valued as we strive for seamless 
collaboration and more efficient decision-making. 

Thank you for your continued support, and let's work together towards achieving great things without 
delay! 

Russell Bird 

Chair 

The Grey Power Federation Communications Standing Committee   


